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Dear Parents, 

 

Warm greetings and a heartfelt welcome to the new Academic Session 2025-26. 

 

As we step into another exciting year of learning, growth, and discovery, we are thrilled to have your 

continued support and trust. At New Horizon Public School, Panvel, we believe in nurturing every 

child's unique potential in a safe, inclusive, and inspiring environment. 

 

Together, as partners in your child's educational journey, we look forward to creating meaningful 

experiences, fostering a love for learning, and celebrating every achievement—big or small. 

 

Kindly note the following guidelines to be followed for the upcoming Academic Session 2025-26:- 

 

 Grade II to V: New Academic Session 2025-26 begins from 3rd April 2025 (Thursday). 

 School Timing: 12.50 pm to 5:25 pm. 

 Reporting Time of students: 12:40 pm.  

 Gates will be closed at 1:00 pm. 

 Students should come in a neat and proper school uniform.  

 Girls should wear a white hair ribbon or hairband. 

 Entry of students: Grade II to V (walking & van)- Front Gate 

 Dispersal of all the classes (walking & van) will be done from the front gate.  

 Dispersal of Bus students will be done from back gate. 

 Students should carry general book (rough book), pencil box, tiffin box and water bottle in the 

bag on the first day.  

 Newly admitted students should wear a temporary ID card with their Name, Grade, Division, 

and & please write Bus, Van, or Walking too, while existing students should continue wearing 

their previous year's ID card with updated Grade & Div until the new one is issued.  

 

 

Thank you for being an integral part of our school community. Here's to a successful and enriching year 

ahead! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Principal 

New Horizon Public School, Panvel 


